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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
September 29th, 2025 

 
 

Good morning! 
“Become a possibilitarian. No matter how dark things seem to be or actually are, raise your sights and 
see possibilities — always see them, for they’re always there.” ~ Norman Vincent Peale 
LWIS Sports Club has won the Lebanese Cup in a thrilling 2-1 final against the Army Club. Congratulations 
to the whole LWIS-CiS community. 
Dr. Nather Simhairi 
 
 
EVENTS OF THE WEEK 
Tuesday, September 30th 
10:45am-11:30am  Fall Bake Sale organized by the prom committee 
 
Saturday, October 4th   
9:30am-1:00pm  A group of Senior School students visit "Teta w Jeddo", a home for the                 
    elderly, as part of their community service program 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
October 10th   Elementary School trip to Swings, Zaroun 
October 10th & 11th  Senior Camp at Tamerland, Faraya  
November 23rd  Beirut Marathon “Spinneys Women’s Race” 
 
 
SAFETY AND SECURITY 

 For the safety and security of our students, visitors to LWIS-CiS will only be allowed to school if they 
have a pre-arranged appointment. Visitors who do not have an appointment will have to wait at the 
gate to arrange for clearance. This could take time and, possibly, they will be denied entrance. Hence, 
if you wish to visit the school or wish to talk to teachers or administrators, make an appointment to 
avoid delay or disappointment. 

 At the end of the day, the school gates will be closed until all school buses depart. Only 
parents/guardians of Preschool students will be allowed into the school after the departure of the 
buses. No other parent/guardian will be allowed in unless he/she has a clearance from the 
administration. 


